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    Available for exhibitions                                                                  

The layout is set in the changeover period from steam to 

diesel (1950/1960’s) and was built originally by the GWR 

somewhere on the Severn Estuary.  Originally a small 

country terminus it now boasts a small goods yard, wharf 

and storage warehouse. 

Large locomotives can use the branch and there is also a connection to the midland railway to enable goods from the 

wharf to get to the midlands as well as south to London.  

Contact Details 

Phone:  Norman Clymer 01934645386/07896291590 

Email:        admin@burnhamanddmrc.co.uk 
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